
I am speaking as chair of the Board of Commissioners:

My firm belief is that emergency declarations are issued as the word would imply -- for the purposes of addressing an emergency.  
While we are still dealing with COVID we should have advanced to a new structure which permits broader participation in the 
response -- including the Legislature.  I do not believe the law was ever designed to permit a single individual to have this level of 
power and authority for over a year.

Commissioner George Murdock


